
Editorial Department

February 7, 1972

Miss Nell Dorr 
Nettleton Hollow Road.
Washington, Connecticut 

Dear Miss Dorr:
Your postcard, ai^rived this morning. I had. not 
heard, from you'previously, and. I am delighted, 
to learn that you will be able to send us a 
print of your photograph on page 24 of "The 
Family of Man." We will be happy to receive 
the reproduction at your convenience.
We will look forward to seeing your new book 
when it is published.

Cordially yours,

Gladys Carter 
Editor-in-Chief

educational audio visual inc., pleasantville, new york 10570 (914)769-6332


